
 

2. “Dear PMA, I am really thankful for your ministry because it is 
reaching many people around the country and I can witness that 
all of your hard work and efforts are paying off with good fruits 
and God willing more on the way. 
 

That the grace, love and mercy of our Lord Jesus Christ be with 
everyone and their families at PMA. 
 

Also, I have been talking to the chaplain in our facility about the 
course I am doing through you and he is interested so i told him 
that I would send you his email so you can contact him. He would 
love to talk with you about some things and how you can both 
work together to help more people find the love, joy, the way and 
truth in Jesus Christ.  
 

Thank you for your time and willingness to listen and help me to 
accomplish my calling and duty. That the peace, provision, and 
protection of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you all today and 
forever. God bless you all. Sincerely yours, Jose D., Davis 
Correctional, Holdenville, OK.  
 

(Comment – Jose has sent us generous donations from prison. 
Dwight called the chaplain so pray that we can work together in 
helping distribute more lessons there in Oklahoma.) 
 

Since 1955, Prison Mission Association (PMA) has focused on 
“Reaching Prisoners for Christ” by providing Bible 
correspondence courses to over 40,000 inmates in all fifty states 
and overseas; working to plant self-sustaining church 
communities in prisons. Students may earn free college-level 
credits with Berean Bible Institute (BBI), West Bend, Wisconsin. 
 

PMA Prayer and Praise Updates – God’s work behind bars!  
For more info contact: Pastor Dwight Anderson, 612-423-3457, 

dwight@prisonmission.org       www.prisonmission.org  
Please share and subscribe to www.youtube.com/prisonmission 

www.prisonmission.podbean.com 
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Pastor Brian Mbao, in Choma, Zambia, who joins our livestreams 
and zoom prayer meetings, is doing a wonderful prison outreach 
in the Choma prison: “On Friday, June 3, 2022, I was given the 
opportunity to teach the prisoners and to introduce the PMA 
BIBLE CORRESPONDENCE FELLOWSHIP COURSES. 36 inmates gave 
their lives to Christ and 11 enrolled and registered to do the 
courses. I am about to enroll another group of 10 inmates who 
will be appointed by the chaplain as leaders in jail. They call them 
assistant pastors. They will be helping us to teach others the Word 
of God and Bible correspondence courses.” Please pray for this 
outreach which is an extension of our church as we have helped 
him get this started! On July 16, they will be hosting an 
International Day of Prayer and Action for Inmates which will 
focus on the welfare of the inmates living with disabilities, and 
inmates with chronic illness, as these are the most vulnerable 
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persons.  Pray for God to work as the local churches work 
together to bring the gospel to those in prison and coming out of 
prison! 
 

Here are some upcoming dates to pray for:  
July 16 PMA Board Meeting and Appreciation picnic, WA 
July 17, Dwight speaking at Crossway Church, Port Orchard, WA. 
July 24, Norm sharing at Bethesda Church, MN on 12 seeds,  
Aug 15-30 Dwight sharing in Australia- churches and prisons. 
Sept. 18 Missions Conference at Bethesda Church, Prior Lake, MN 
Oct. 19, Grace Bible Church, Fairhope, AL 
Oct. 20 Forest Park Bible Church, Mobile, AL 
Oct. 21 Grace Bible Church, Mobile, AL 
Oct. 23 Greystone Bible Church, Mobile, AL 
 

Prison Mission Association (PMA) is 
now the publisher and distributor of 
all the 12 Seeds books.  

 

We want to thank the founder of 12 Seeds, Norm Andersen, for 
his generous donation of the books, copyrights, website and 
funds that will enable us to provide these resources to our 
students and ministry partners.  
 

Coming this summer- Spanish edition of 12 Seeds Growing in 
Love and reprint of the English edition. We now have a 12 seeds 
book project fund that people can donate to support the printing 
and distribution of the 12 seeds books. Just earmark it “12 seeds”. 
Pastor Dwight will be preaching a sermon series this summer on 
Growing in Love which can become a resource as well. 
 

PMA wants to help provide resources for churches to grow so 
please contact Pastor Dwight for ideas on Leadership Retreats, 
Vision casting workshops, and 12 Seeds for Successful 
Relationships and 12 Seeds Growing in Love workshops. Norm 
Andersen is now a PMA volunteer! Praise God!  
 

We praise God that Bethesda Church, Prior Lake, MN has given 
PMA office space for the ministry expansion with more 
volunteers able to help in our Midwest office now.  

We praise God for providing new donors and prayer partners as 
our needs grow! We are thankful for each one of you who prays 
and gives.  

 

Prayer Points 
 

Pray for Simone Montfort, our PMA operations manager at our 
Port Orchard, WA home office. She and the team there oversee 
an ever-increasing workload! Pray for more volunteers to be able 
to help in the home office and also to correct lessons from home. 
We still need a bilingual volunteer near our Port Orchard, WA 
office to help with the Spanish lessons. This continues to be a 
need.  
 

Continue to pray for more open doors in churches and places we 
have never been before. We would be happy to do a Zoom call 
with any church or Bible study groups.  
 

Keep praying for more local churches to start a local BCF (Bible 
Correspondence Fellowship) so they can reach out to their local 
jails and prisons. We now have 50 BCFs around the country and 
overseas! Each BCF prints, distributes, and corrects lessons to 
mentor inmates so they can reach more inmates for Christ! We 
would love to help you start a BCF to reach out near you. 
 

Stories of Changed Lives  
for the Glory of God! 

 

Your prayers and gifts are making an eternal difference!! THANK 
YOU! We are blessed to see so many hearts changed by Christ. 
 

1. “Hi, I want to thank you for allowing me to complete your Bible 
correspondence course. I truly learned a lot and today continue 
studying the Word of God. I keep you all in my prayers and in my 
thoughts. God bless you all and God bless all of your loved ones. 
Souls for Jesus Christ, One soul at a time! 
"Brother in Christ", - Michael K., Carlisle, IN. 


